
From: no-reply@clarington.net
To: ClerksExternalEmail
Subject: New Delegation Request from Zekveld
Date: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 10:30:49 AM

EXTERNAL

A new delegation request has been submitted online. Below are the
responses provided:

Subject 
Agricultural Advisory Committee of Clarington 2024

Action requested of Council 
Receive the delegation

Date of meeting 
3/17/2025

Summarize your delegation 
Each year, the chair of the AACC presents an annual update to
Council on the Committee's work in the previous year.

Have you been in contact with staff or a member of Council
regarding your matter of interest? 
Yes

Name of the staff member or Councillor. 
Councillor Zwart, Council Liaison for the Committee; Sylvia Jennings,
Staff Liaison for the Committee

Will you be attending this meeting in person or online? 
In person

First name: 
Henry

Single/Last name 
Zekveld

Firm/Organization (if applicable) 
Agricultural Advisory Committee of Clarington



Job title (if applicable) 
Chair

Address 

Town/Hamlet 
Bowmanville

Postal code 

Email address: 

Phone number 

Do you plan to submit correspondence related to this matter? 
Yes

Do you plan to submit an electronic presentation (i.e.
PowerPoint)? If yes, the file must be submitted to the
Municipal Clerk’s Department by 2 p.m. on the Friday prior to
the meeting date. 
No

I acknowledge that the Procedural By-law Permits seven
minutes for delegations and five minutes for Public Meeting
participants. 
Yes

[This is an automated email notification -- please do not respond]


